
 

 

 

Subject: Change Healthcare Public Notice 

 

Add’l info: The Maryland Department of Health is amending the State Plan to create a Medicaid 

FFS interim payment process for providers impacted by the Change Healthcare Cybersecurity 

Incident, per the CMS Informational Bulletin "Change Healthcare Cybersecurity Incident – CMS 

Response and State Flexibilities" released March 15, 2024. 

 

Eligible providers impacted by the Incident will receive interim payments based on calculated, 

provider-specific payments until June 30, 2024. These payments will be reconciled to the final 

payment amount the provider was eligible to receive within twelve months of the final payment. 

The state will follow all applicable program integrity requirements relating to interim payments 

to providers and the associated reconciliation process. 

 

For questions about the notice please contact Tyler Colomb by email at 

tyler.colomb@maryland.gov.  
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